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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/15/2020 3:18 pm
Response #: 628
Submitter ID: 38294
IP address: 216.251.118.195
Time to complete: 4 min. , 59 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Anonymous

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. Not answered

5. 08/17/2020

6. 9A-1

7. This is about the proposed homeless shelter being considered on 165th and Aurora.
This is highly unacceptable putting the l ives of numerous residences at risk. I just got to know about this today and there has not been any public comment
solicited. Also how can a decision be taken so soon? I mean the document says payments will  begin September 1st? 
Has the city considered risk involved in this. This is a low barrier shelter. There are kids playing all  the time in Richmond Highlands park. Who would be
responsible for their safety? There has been widespread drug usage in the park. With the shelter coming in this would only increase. 

https://www.shorelineareanews.com/2020/08/shoreline-police-arrest-two-drug-users.html

I have kids and I strongly oppose this proposal.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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